
Please find this letter as my interest in running for re-election for the Watertown Hockey Association 

Board of Directors.  

 

My name is Vega Nutting and I have been a member of the WHA for seven years. Like many of our 

members starting out with a young Mite and Squirt, that are now at the Bantam and Midget level. Our 

first season I quickly became involved with the association as the Fundraising Director, earning more in 

fundraising in one season than in any previous seasons reducing the amount of fundraising needed for 

each team.  

I have been a board member for six years, served as a manager for multiple levels (one season for two 

teams which I would never recommend to any manager now), served in the capacity of Vice President 

for one year and President for two years. I have had some very big shoes to fill and took the 

responsibility of my role very seriously and have strived to create a stronger organization in my time 

serving while creating a very strong board of directors that make so many amazing things happen 

behind the scenes.  

My visions if re-elected for the future of WHA: 

• Maintain our relationship with the City of Watertown for our low ice costs as our contract is up 

for re-negotiation in May 

• Continuation of goalie appreciation and development  

• Increased support for coaching development 

• Continue to keep registration costs as low as possible for families while offering the most ice 

opportunities as possible 

• Increase in player scholarship opportunities for aging out players looking to continue their 

hockey and academic career 

• Continuation of support for all local high school hockey clubs/teams 

• Continuation of our support, promotion, and hosting of officiation clinics for all new officials 

 

Thank you for your consideration and I am looking forward to continuing the success of the Watertown 

Hockey Association.  

 

Vega Nutting 

 

 


